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EMPLOYMENT SERVICES ALERT 
 

 
OSHA to Raise Fines for First time in Quarter Century 
 
For the first time since 1990, penalties for workplace safety violations have increased. The rise in fines, 
which would adjust for inflation over the past 25 years, were signed into law as part of the Bipartisan 
Budget Act of 2015, signed by President Obama on November 2, 2015. The changes themselves were 
buried within a provision of the 1,600-page budget.  
 
Under the new law, the most severe violations, such as “Willful” and “Repeat” violations, will receive fines 
of approximately $125,000, an increase of some $55,000. The penalty for other violations, such as “Failure 
to Abate” and “Serious” violations, will be approximately $12,500, up from $7,000. The final amounts will be 
set via a rulemaking process no later than August 1, 2016. Further adjustments to the penalties will occur 
annually based on the Consumer Price Index.  
 
Previously, OSHA was exempt from a 1990 bill that required agencies to raise fines in pace with inflation. 
While subsequent bills introduced to Congress over the years attempted to raise the fines, this is the first 
increase signed into law by the President. 
 
For additional information, please contact one of the Roetzel attorneys listed below: 
 
 
Doug Spiker 
Practice Group Manager,  
Employment Services 
216.696.7125 │ dspiker@ralaw.com 
 
Matt Austin 
614.723.2010 │ maustin@ralaw.com 
 
Robert Blackham 
216.615.4839 │ rblackham@ralaw.com 
 
Lindsay Bouffard 
614.723.2026 │ lbouffard@ralaw.com 
 
Eric Bruestle 
513.361.8292 │ ebruestle@ralaw.com 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Denise Hasbrook 
419.254.5243 │ dhasbrook@ralaw.com 
 
Phil Heebsh 
419.254.5277 │ pheebsh@ralaw.com 
 
Paul Jackson 
330.849.6657 │ pjackson@ralaw.com 
 
Doug Kennedy 
614.723.2004 │ dkennedy@ralaw.com 
 
Nathan Pangrace 
216.615.4825 │ npangrace@ralaw.com 
 
Marcus Pringle 
216.696.7077 │ mpringle@ralaw.com 
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